

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



July 13, 2009

Ms. Catrina Felder
Public Space Policy Branch
District Department of Transportation
2000 14th Street, NW, 6th Floor
Washington, DC 20009

Ms. Karina Ricks, Chair Public Space Committee District Department of Transportation 2000 14th Street, NW, 6th Floor Washington, DC 20009

Ms. Felder and Ms. Ricks:

At our regularly scheduled meeting on July 9, 2009, and with seven of eight Commissioners present to constitute a quorum, our Commission unanimously voted to support the H Street NE Environmental Art Installation. We believe this is an excellent addition to the corridor while the renovation work is being completed over the next few years. If a Public Space Committee hearing is not required, we strongly encourage the Public Space Policy Branch to approve all the permits required so the installation can begin as soon as possible. If a Public Space Committee hearing is required, we would welcome an expedited hearing process for July. And ultimately, we hope that our Commission's enthusiastic support for this project will translate into approval from the Public Space Committee.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler

Chair Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Cc: Councilmember Tommy Wells